
 
 
Tuesday, June 21, 2022 
  
     The Cass County Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 a.m. with all members present: Steve Baier chair; 
Stephen Green, John Hartkopf, Mark O’Brien and Bernard Pettinger (electronically).  Agenda revised upon 
motion by Green; 2nd by Hartkopf was approved.  Minutes of June 14, 2022, upon motion by Hartkopf, 2nd by 
O’Brien were approved. 
 
Dr. Elaine Berry presented via email appointments to Medical Examiner Investigators for Michelle Schroder, 
MSN, BSN, RN and Andrea Stork, RN.  Green motion to approve, 2nd by O’Brien.  Carried unanimously. 
 
Mike Stringerham with Environmental Health presented a summary of services provided and stated they had 
conducted 10 water tests.  Mike stated that they are starting pool inspections for any public facility soon.   
 
Trent Wolken, Cass County Engineer presented to the board on Secondary Roads updates. 
 
Scott Bennett, Atlantic resident, presented a question to the board as to the timeline on when the Treasurer’s 
office will be open; as he has several title to vehicles that need to be taken care of.  Tracey Marshall, Treasurer 
addressed his question and stated that most items can be taken care of online, in any bordering county or 
there is a large yellow drop box in front of the building that is checked daily and you can drop items there.  She 
also stated that they are following up with individuals that need further assistance.  The timeline as to when the 
office will open is dependent on the training of the new staff and will be assessed weekly. 
 
Committee reports:  Updates were given by Hartkopf and Green on upcoming meetings.  Steve Baier 
presented recent meetings attended for Watershed and Juvenile Detention Board.  
 
The board then entered into a Handbook Workshop to review current redline information received from HR 
Counsel. 
 
TIME 10:46am     Motion by Hartkopf, 2nd by O’Brien: to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned.   
Next meeting Thursday, June 30, 2022 at 9:00am.  
 


